
 

 

   
 

  

  
  

 

 

 

Welcome! 

We provide parents an on-line system to pay your student’s breakfast and lunch accounts.  

You may use your credit/and or debit card for the transaction. We cannot take credit card 

payments at our cafeterias; this is only available over the internet.  We will still accept 

cash and checks at each school’s cafeteria.  

Parents who use the on-line system must first create an account.   You will need your 

student’s name and 7 digit ID number. This is the same ID number that was used to set 

Payschools accounts. If you need your student’s ID number, please contact Becky Fowler 
at becky.fowler@stoningtonschools.org or call 860-572-0576 x2122. No personal 

information about your student is available online.  The district does not keep your credit 

card information on file and you will need to re-enter your credit card # each time you use 

the online system.   

Please complete the registration page, and add your child’s names and ID numbers.  

Once you have registered and created a password you will not need the student ID 

number again. You can check your child’s account balances as long as you have access 

to the internet. You will receive a Low Lunch balance email. Please be sure to allow 

SPS EZpay into your email otherwise it will be considered spam and will go into your 

junk email. 

Questions may be directed to Becky Fowler or 1-866-MyEZpay (866-693-9729) or email 

at info@spsezpay.com. Payments made online will be credited to your child’s school 

meals account by the end of the next school day.   There is a $2.65 convenience charge to 

make deposits using this system.  

We hope this will make payments easier and more convenient. 

Sincerely, 

Becky Fowler 
Director of Food Services 
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